
 

 

Udomwit School Announcement 

Subject: Announcement of No Gift Policy intention from performing duties 

Fiscal year 2024 

*************************************** 

   The Minister of Education has announced its intention to fight corruption and 

Provide the No Gift Policy of the Ministry of Education On the occasion of International Anti -

Corruption Day ( Thailand ) Under the concept of “ Ministry of Education is transparent Do not 

tolerate corruption ” ( MOE TRUST & Zero Corruption) annual Budget 2022 on December 15, 

2021 to raise awareness, stimulate, and cultivate awareness of intolerance.  and does not 

tolerate corruption for personnel under the Ministry of Education, including building a good 

image for the agency  

    Udomwit School We are committed to developing and operating in a transparent 

manner, adhering to public benefits more than personal benefits. There is no conflict of interest. 

In line with the national reform plan for prevention and suppression of corruption and 

misconduct. The objective is for the agency to operate with transparency. without benefit All 

government officials do not accept gifts and gifts of any kind in the performance of duties ( No 

Gift Policy) as follows:  

   1. Executive team and educational personnel Udomwit School Refrain from 

accepting gifts and gifts. or any other benefits from performing duties  

   2. Executive team and educational personnel Udomwit School Do not seek to 

obtain gift gift or unlawful benefits  

   3. Administrative team and educational personnel of Udomwit School Do not 

accept the foster care system Avoid actions that may affect your judgment or decision in 

performing your duties, leading to discrimination. Prevent Perform duties unfairly and avoid 

conflicts of interest.  

   4. In the case of finding government teachers and educational personnel at 

Udomwit School commit a crime As mentioned, Udomwit School Will seriously punish the 

offenders.  

Therefore, it has been announced and strictly adhered to.  



     Announced on May 16th , 2024 

 

 

                                     

 

( Mr. Meksuwan Wangwong )  

  Director of Udomwit School 


